FAR Clause 52.223-99 Ensuring Adequate COVID-19 Safety Protocols for Federal Contractors
PCD 21-03 Class Deviation from the Federal Acquisition Regulation (FAR) for Executive Order 14042, Ensuring Adequate COVID Safety Protocols for Federal Contractors requires that federal agencies incorporate FAR Clause 52.223-99 Ensuring Adequate COVID-19 Safety Protocols for Federal Contractors (DEVIATION 21-03) in all of its contracts.
SEWP is in the process of incorporating FAR Clause 52.223-99 Ensuring Adequate COVID-19 Safety Protocols for Federal Contractors (DEVIATION 21-03) in all of its contracts. As of Oct 15, 2021, 97.5% of the modifications to the SEWP contracts have been finalized. SEWP will complete posting of all mods to the SEWP website by the end of this week.

In the interim, Contracting Officers are required to incorporate FAR Clause 52.223-99 at the Delivery Order level.

If unsure whether the clause has been incorporated into the specific Contract Holder's SEWP contract, please check the Contract information located here: https://www.sewp.nasa.gov/sewp5public/contractholders#/contractholderslist
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